
TMHS PAC
Meeting Minutes

Monday, May 18, 2009
7:00PM – HS Guidance Office

Attendees:   Diane Dunlevy, Maura Rauseo, Sheila Fabiano, Laurie Angelo, 
Denise Trevor, Bette Lewin, Stacy Downing, Lisa Kuegler, Nancy Bonugli, 
JoAnn Brace, Paula Fairweather, Kevin McIntyre & Jackie Moose

Introductions & Welcome

Minutes from the 4/28/09 meeting were reviewed and accepted.  A copy will 
be posted on the TMHS website/PAC section. 

Treasurer’s Report
Sheila Fabiano provided all attendees with a copy of the Treasurer’s Report. 
Copies are available upon request.

Scholarships
A total of six scholarships are budgeted.  Diane Dunlevy has asked that we 
add one more for a total of 7.  A unanimous vote was taken to move $500 
from the $1,000 holdover fund to cover this. 

Responders
At our last meeting the PAC voted to cover the shortfall of $800 to purchase 
responders (responders work in conjunction with the Smartboards.  Students 
are able to answer questions from the teacher with the units.  A grant for 
$1600 was obtained by Patty Lally and $800 more is needed to cover the full 
cost of 32 units).  Kevin will double check on the progress as the grant 
deadline is June 30.  He had stated that Science/World Languages will 
possible share the responders.  The PAC will be contacted with an update.

Sign

Nancy Bonugli will work on getting samples and looking into less costly 
options for the new sign.    Kevin will check with Patty to see if a new 
sign(s) is built into the budget for the new high school.  Currently, $2,000 is 
allocated for the sign.  At this time further discussion will be tabled until 
September.



Student Team Trivia Night

This would be similar to Team Trivia Night but will be for the students. 
Proceeds from the event will be split among the four classes.  An October 
date is expected and the event will be held at the Senior Center.  For further 
information or to volunteer, contact Maura Rauseo at krauseo@comcast.net

Team Trivia Night

To be held in April 2010.  Lisa Kuegler will look into the possibility of a 
trophy to be presented at next year’s Trivia Night.  Possibly the trophy could 
be passed on from year to year.

Library Air Conditioning Units

Currently, the PAC has unanimously voted to provide $1,500* and the 
Senior class has gifted $1,000.  A total of $1,500 more is needed for wiring 
and installation.  Kevin will look into getting the needed funds from the 
town and will discuss the matter with Jim Sharkey.  
*The PAC will provide their portion with the stipulation that the town will 
provide the rest.

PAC Board Positions

A vote was taken and the following is the board for the 2009-2010 school 
year:

Co-Chair Diane Dunlevy
Co-Chair Maura Rauseo
Treasurer Shiela Fabiano
Secretary Lisa Kuegler

TMHS PAC Bank Account

Laurie Angelo’s name needs to be removed from the account and replaced 
with Lisa Kuegler’s.

In closing, Kevin McIntyre informed the PAC that he will be leaving the 
High School and serving as Acting Principal at the Ryan School beginning 
in September.  Brenda Regan will be serving as Acting Vice Principal.

mailto:krauseo@comcast.net


The next PAC meeting will be held in September with the date to be 
determined. 

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jackie Moose, Secretary
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